
 
24th May, 2021 
 
To all Parents / Guardians and Pupils  
Attending Ysgol Cwm Brombil & All Stakeholders  
 
Confirmed Change of School Session times (Secondary Phase only) by 
the Governing Body of Ysgol Cwm Brombil following consultation. 
 
The Governing Body met on Thursday, 20th May, 2021 to further discuss and 
consult with parents / staff and Stakeholders regarding the proposed changes to 
the School Session Times.   Following this meeting and after taking into 
consideration all raised support or concerns from parents / staff and Stakeholders, 
the Governing Body have confirmed that the School Session Times for the 
Secondary Phase only will change with effect from 1st September, 2021. 
 
From 1st September 2021 (Secondary Phase only) the following timings will be 
implemented: 
 

- Change in the timing of the end of the school day which will now be 
2.45 p.m. (previously 3.00 p.m.) – The number of hours of learning 
remains unchanged. 

 
I would like to thank you for your continuing support. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Mrs Mair John 
Chair of Governors  
Ysgol Cwm Brombil  


